
 
 

 
 
 
 
CNRO-2015-00024 
 
December 4, 2015 
 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, DC  20555-0001 
Attention: Document Control Desk 

SUBJECT: Combined License Application - Withdrawal 

River Bend Station, Unit 3 
Docket No. 52-036 

REFERENCES: 1. Entergy Operations, Inc. letter to the NRC, Application for a Combined 
License for River Bend Unit 3, dated September 25, 2008 (ADAMS 
Accession No. ML082830022) 

2. Entergy Operations, Inc. letter to the NRC, Grand Gulf Unit 3 and River 
Bend Station Unit 3 COLA Reviews, dated January 9, 2009 (ADAMS 
Accession No. ML090130174) 

3. NRC letter to Entergy Nuclear, Staff Review of the Combined License 
Application for River Bend Station, Unit 3, dated January 12, 2009 
(ADAMS Accession No. ML090080277) 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

In Reference 1, Entergy Operations, Inc. (Entergy) submitted to the NRC an application for a 
combined license (COL) for River Bend Station, Unit 3 (RBS3).  The application is based on 
the General Electric - Hitachi (GEH) Economic Simplified Boiling Water Reactor (ESBWR) 
technology. 

In Reference 2, Entergy requested the NRC suspend their review of the RBS3 COL 
application until further notice pending Entergy’s re-evaluation of alternative reactor 
technologies.  As requested, the NRC suspended their review activities, as documented in 
Reference 3. 

By this letter, Entergy hereby withdraws the RBS3 COL application submitted in Reference 1. 

This letter contains no new commitments. 

  

Entergy Operations, Inc. 
P. O. Box 31995 
Jackson, Mississippi 39286-1995 

Bryan S. Ford 
Sr. Manager, Regulatory Assurance 
(601) 368-5516 
bford@entergy.com 
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Should you have any questions, please contact Mr. Guy Davant at (601) 368-5756. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
BSF/ghd 

cc: Mr. M. L. Dapas 
Regional Administrator, Region IV 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
1600 East Lamar Boulevard 
Arlington, Texas 76011-4511 
 
Mr. A. Muniz 
Project Manager, RBS Unit 3 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop TWFN/6 D38M 
11555 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD  20852-2378 
 
Mr. W. B. Jones 
Director – Division of Construction 
Projects, Region II 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Marquis One Tower 
245 Peachtree Center Avenue N.E., 
Suite 1200 
Atlanta, GA  30303 
 
Mr. H. R. Fisackerly (M-ELEC) 
Ms. D. Jacobs (M-ECH) 
Mr. P. R. May, Jr. (L-JEF) 
Mr. J. F. Mc Cann (K-WPO) 
Mr. T. G. Mitchell (M-ECH) 
Mr. W. M. Mohl (T-TMBR) 
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bcc: Mr. W. H. Hammett (M-ELEC) 

Mr. L. J. Hand, Jr. (L-ENT) 
Mr. R. L. Roberts (L-ENT) 
Mr. P. G. Schott (L-ENT) 
Mr. P. J. Stack, Jr. (L-ENT) 
Mr. J. Thomas (L-JEF) 
Ms. L. B. Turnipseed (M-ELEC) 
Mr. J. Vanderloo (M-ELEC) 
Ms. C. H. Wise (L-ELEC) 
Mr. M. A. Bowling (M-ECH) 
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